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On February 21-23, the 
annual  Special  Women’s  
weekend was held in 
Kirksville, Missouri. This 
event was planned by our 
two special events officers, 
Karen Voss and Brittney 
Swope. The two officers were 
very successful and had a 
great turn out. 

Over 100 girls and special 
women came to the event, 
regardless if it was a mother, 
friend, sister, or family 
member that was invited.  

On Friday, the members and 
their special women were 
invited to sit back and relax 
with coffee, hot chocolate, 
movies and games. On 
Saturday, the two officers 
decided to focus on one of the 
main aspects of TLS: service. 

During this event, the 
women made door decks, 
created RAKs (Random Acts 
of Kindness) to give to a 
decided group later, wrote 
letters to soldiers, made 
monster bookmarks to sell at 
the annual Relay for Life 
event, and finally, made dog 
toys for the local humane 
society in Kirksville. Later 
that evening, the women 
were invited to have a 
special catered dinner at the 
local  restaurant,  Steve’s  
Garden Deli. Also at this 
event were activities and 
photo opportunities 
available. Finally, on 
Sunday, a Brunch was held 
at Diner 54.  

Congrats Brittney and Karen! 
You did a great job putting 
on the successful event! 

 

Special  Women’s  Weekend 

From left to right, 
Elizabeth Williamson, 
Beth Ryan, and Cady 

Flood pose for a picture 
in the photo booth. 

What qualifies 
for the Alum 
Newsletters? 

x Weddings, 
marriages, 
proposals, etc. 

x School, 
internships, job 
successes, etc.  

x Family related 
news 

x EVERYTHING! 

And  Don’t  Forget! 

Hello  Alum!  Don’t  forget,  
Alum Weekend is coming 
up. It will be held March 21-
23 in Kirksville Missouri. 
Here is the current 
itinerary. 

Friday: Movie Night 

Saturday: Phone-a-thon, 
Sweet Expressions, and Bar 
Crawl 

Sunday:  Brunch  at  Rosie’s 

I hope to see all of you 
there!  

Also,  don’t  forget  to  tell me 

about whatever might be 
going on in your lives! Our 
active members love to hear 
the updates about your 
amazing accomplishments 
and  successes.  We’re  very  
proud of our alum and 
want to recognize you! 
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Tau Lambda Sigma 



 

Congratulations to Emily 
Haynes! She will be interning 
in  O’Fallon,  Missouri  this  
summer at MasterCard. She 
will be working in the 
Internet Engineering 
department while interning 
there. Congratulations, 
Emily!  We’re  very  proud  of  
you. 

Inside TLS: Our Successes and Stories  

In February, Cecily Boyle  
had an exciting experience. 
Here  is her story! 

“I got to travel back in time 
to the 1940s to see two 
episodes of I Love Lucy 
being recorded! But really, I 
went to Fayetteville, 
Arkansas on Saturday, 
February 8th and saw I Love 
Lucy Live On Stage. It was 
very authentic and I really 
did feel like I was in the 
1940s watching the real 
Lucille Ball and Desi Arnaz.”  
Pictured left bottom. 
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